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The meeting of the Multi Use Path Governing Board was called to order by Chair Barry Rogers on Wednesday, June 15, 2022 
at 1:00 PM, in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Government Center, Green Lake, WI.  The requirements 
of the open meeting law were certified as being met. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Present:  Barry Rogers Absent: Scott Weir 
Derek Mashuda 
Lisa Meier 
Todd Sharp 

Other County Employees Present: Liz Otto, County Clerk 

APPROVAL OF 05/18/2022 MINUTES 
Motion/second (Sharp/Mashuda) to approve minutes from the 05/18/2022 minutes. Motion carried with no negative 
vote. 

PUBLIC COMMENT (3 MIN LIMIT) - none 

UPDATE ON CONSTRUCTION 
Chair Rogers stated that work continues on Phase II of the trail.  Construction is currently running about a month behind 
schedule due to bad weather but completion is expected by July 10, 2022.  Rogers explained the easement process and the 
compliance requested by the DOT. 

DISCUSSION REGARDING PHASE III OPTIONS 
Chair Rogers presented a map outlining the proposed options for Phase III of the trail which will allow users access to 
downtown Green Lake from Fortifi Bank on the corner of Hwy 23 and Hwy 49.  Rogers outlined the DOT suggestions 
and asked for feedback from the committee.  Highway Commissioner Derek Mashuda suggested moving the crossing 
point to Hwy 49 but move it further north for safety reasons and less confusion for users and motorists.  Discussion held.  
Mashuda will provide traffic volumes for CTH A, Hwy 49, and Hwy 23.   

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 
• Future meeting dates:  Regular meeting – July 20, 2022 @ 1:00 PM
• Future agenda items for action & discussion: update on completion of Phase II, update on Phase III plans

ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Rogers adjourned the meeting at 1:35 PM. 

Submitted by, 

Liz Otto 

County Clerk 


